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www.dcpmidstream.com 
 

August 10, 2015 
 
Dr. Tomas Oberding      Via EMAIL 
Hydrologist 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM  87505 
 
RE: 2nd Quarter 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Results  

Hobbs Booster Station, Lea County New Mexico (AP-114) 
 Unit C and D, Section 4, Township 19 South, Range 38 East 
 

 
Dear Mr. Oberding: 
 
DCP Midstream, LP (DCP),  is pleased to submit for your review, a one copy of the 2nd 
Quarter 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Report for the DCP Hobbs Booster Station 
located in Hobbs, New Mexico (Unit C and D Section 4, T19S, R38E (32.696 degrees 
North, 103.156 degrees West).   
 
If you have any questions regarding the report, please call me at 303-605-1718 or email 
me at swweathers@dcpmidstream.com. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
DCP Midstream, LP 
 

 
 
Stephen Weathers, P.G. 
Principal Environmental Specialist 
 
 
cc: Environmental Files 
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